
Title I Parent Involvement & School-Family Compact 
Review Meeting 

Thursday, April 25, 2024
Each year we give an opportunity for families to review and update the Title I 
Parent Involvement Policy and School-Family Compact that will be used the 
following school year. We’d love your input to strengthen our partnership so that 
each student may reach their greatest potential! 

Please take a pencil and the handout with both documents 
to follow along and make edits. 
Leave the edited documents on the table when you leave.



School-Family Compact

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1woIAT5FWxkmMy7zj4C-UuU60nzQjfBi_1Hf
dY7Q1kbg/edit

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1woIAT5FWxkmMy7zj4C-UuU60nzQjfBi_1HfdY7Q1kbg/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1woIAT5FWxkmMy7zj4C-UuU60nzQjfBi_1HfdY7Q1kbg/edit


Parent Involvement Policy

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZchnOGD4I2kk0Mw56QunTiyRwOVFd7W2
l8-AdYYHqFg/edit

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZchnOGD4I2kk0Mw56QunTiyRwOVFd7W2l8-AdYYHqFg/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZchnOGD4I2kk0Mw56QunTiyRwOVFd7W2l8-AdYYHqFg/edit


Questions or Comments?

Please leave your edited documents where indicated 
on the table before you leave

Thank you for your thoughts and time!


